
 

 
 
 
 
October 2022 

 

 
Dear Pastor and Brethren, 
 
As always, it is an honor to communicate with you, to make you participate in the progress of God's work here in the Dominican Republic. 
 
We thank the Lord for what we have been able to achieve in these past months with the annual program of our church. As a 
result of our VBS this year, we have garnered a good number of young people who have stayed in church. Among them are 
Isidro, Oreste, Francisco, Gabriel, Reynaldo, Elián, Kiara, Lea, and others. Their church attendance has been a great stimulus 
because we have seen good fruits in the lives of these young people. Some of their parents have also received the Gospel, and 
they have promised us to come to church. Please pray for this group of new believers. 
 
For our Family Conference this year, we had Pastor Steve Sidler preach. The Lord used this time for some brethren who had 
not yet attended church after the pandemic to return to congregate. 
 
Another victory that we have had in this last quarter has been the permission to evangelize the “Martina Caribbean Residential.” This is 
a well-closed place with dozens of buildings not far from our church. We had to wait for the security to approve our request to be able to 
enter. Several families have been saved, and we have good prospects to attend church. The growing crime and danger in the 
city have led us to study, search, and find new ways to continue bringing the Gospel to people who need to hear the message 
of salvation. 
 
An urgent prayer request is to ask you to help us pray for the education of the children in schools here in the Dominican 
Republic. We are always threatened by the danger of those who want to teach the dangerous new gender ideology. It is a war 
against the enemy, which we have to be willing to face as true Christians who love the original design of the family. 
 
Please continue to pray for our physical and spiritual health. We wholeheartedly appreciate your financial support and your investment 
in the Gospel of the eternal kingdom of our Lord. 
 
Prayer Requests 
1. Please pray for the new believers. 
2. Pray for our safety. 
3. Pray for the church’s missions program. 
4. Pray for the stability of Haiti. 
 
Because Jesus Christ lives, 

Andrés R. Amorós  

Andrés R. and Dora Amorós 
Your Missionaries in the Dominican Republic 
Philippians 1:6 
 

 


